
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

OFFICE FOR EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

OFFICE OF ECONOMIC STABILIZATION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

February 24, 1943
JAMES F. BYRNES

Director

Dear Mr. Ecolesj

Enclosed are the reports which were submitted
by Mr. Mcllutt, Mr. Brown, Miss Perkins, and Mr. Secies
at the last Board Meeting. All of them deal with the 48
hour work week and its economic consequences.

I should be glad to have any comment you might
care to submit.

^erely yours,

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles
Federal Reserve Board
Washington, D. C.
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